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First Church of Christ, Scientist

1048 E. Morehead Street, Charlotte, NC 28204 - cscharlotte.com

Join us on Wednesday evenings @ 7:30, in person at church,

or via Zoom:

https://zoom.us/j/94400456528?
pwd=N1BMckxrMXhjSk]OeExjTOFIcHgrUTO09

Meeting ID: 944 0045 528

SUNDAY
SCHOOL

The Sunday School will now have a few
teachers available at church for
in-person Sunday School for any age. A
few teachers will also continue to
provide online classes for any age. If
you need a zoom link for your class or
have any questions, please contact
Adrienne Gilman,
adrienne.h.gilman@gmail.com.

Passcode: 992973

BENEVOLENCE
FUND

We gratefully accept donations to the
Benevolent Fund at any time. You can use
the envelope in the pew rack, donate online
or send a check by mail. Please note
"Benevolence Fund” in the comments or on

SUMMER PICS

Many Christian Science camps still have
openings! Send us pictures from your
summer camp or activity! We will put
them in the newsletter.

We continue to hold in-person Sunday services at 10:30. We
welcome everyone back to church and love seeing your

smiling faces. Often after church, a group meets for lunch

a block away at the Dilworth Grille.

All are welcome to join!

Saturday curbside pickup has been discontinued. If you need to buy materials outside of church
service times, contact one of our new librarians, Susan Ford, shford18@gmail.com or Hilary Waller,
wallerahvf@comcast.net, to make arrangements. You can also call 704-332-2845. Full-text
Quarterlies are in high demand! Please let us know if you expect to purchase monthly so we can

"Love is the
Liberator.”

~Science and Health pg. 22§

NEW
COMMITTEES

We would like to take this opportunity to
thank each Member and Chairman for
your willingness to serve. The new
committees will begin on July 1.

PAYPAL LINK

Did you know our website
includes a link for electronic
donations? Please visit
cscharlotte.com for donation
convenience.

"No power can

withstand divine Love.”

-Sclence and Health pg. 224

plan accordingly. (If we run out, we're able to provide printed copies of each week’s Bible Lesson.)
Looking for uplifting summer reading? Stop by the table in the foyer and choose from our selection
of biographies of Mary Baker Eddy.

A big thank you to Ginny Pike and Bonnie Case for their many years of dedicated service as our
librarians, including shepherding our Reading Room operations through all the changes of the past

two years.




